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Measure Description: 
Directs Oregon Health Authority to study the responses of emergency medical services to rare medical 
conditions, particularly those conditions requiring emergency use medications for treatment.   
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure will require budgetary action - See analysis. 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 

2019-21 Biennium 2021-23 Biennium

General Fund

  Professional Services 182,400

Total Funds $182,400 $0  
 

Analysis: 
SB 452 directs the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) to study the responses of emergency medical services to rare 
medical conditions, particularly those conditions requiring emergency use medications for treatment. OHA is 
required to report findings and recommendations to the Legislature by February 1, 2020.  
 
OHA estimates the contract to conduct this study to be $182,400 General Fund. 
 
This measure requires budgetary action for the allocation of General Fund resources. 


